
 

   
Associated British Ports 

South Wales 
Port of Cardiff 

 
NOTICE TO PORT USERS AND TENANTS 

 
 

THE BAY SERIES: ALEXANDRA HEAD CARDIFF BAY 
 

 

Port Users and Tenants are advised that from Wednesday 
August 21st – Sunday August 25th 2024 a music festival will 
take place on Alexandra Head, Cardiff Bay with a maximum 

capacity of 10,000 attendees. Additional 24-hour security has 
been posted around the port boundary.  

 
Some vehicles for the site will be using the port roads of 

Cardiff. 
 
In addition the Barrage path will be closed to pedestrians and 
vehicles on the following days and times. 

 
Wednesday August 21st – 1500 – 2330 
Thursday August 22nd – 1500 – 2330 
Saturday August 24th – 1300 – 2330 
Sunday August 25th – 1300 – 2330 

 



 
 

 
 

If you require any further information  
please contact ABP on 02920 835023. 

 


